
NSTLC Meets at NATCA National Office

The NATCA Safety and Technology Leadership Council (NSTLC) met in the
National Office on July 19-20. The meeting focused on the NSTLC’s priority list
and multiple briefings from Article 114 reps on various technology programs.
The NSTLC serves as the union’s focal point and, when needed, will take
action to address safety issues, procedural changes, technology development
and implementation, airspace modernization and all associated training needs.

Participating in this meeting were:

Tom Adcock, Director of Safety and Technology, NSTLC Co-Chair



Scott Fineron, National Procedures Article 114 Representative 
Jamaal Haltom, National Strategy Article 114 Representative 
Dan Hamilton, National Program Management Office (PMO) Article 114
Representative 
Josh Haviland, National Airspace Article 114 Representative 
Clint Lancaster, Regional Vice President (RVP) for the Alaskan Region
(NAL) 
Andrew LeBovidge, Executive Vice President
Mark Mckelligan, Deputy Director of Safety and Technology 
Aaron Merrick, Regional Vice President (RVP) for the Central Region
(NCE)
John Murdock, National Safety Article 114 Representative, NSTLC Chair 
Mark Ostronic, National Strategy Article 114 Representative 
Adam Rhodes, National NextGen Article 114 Representative

NATCA Family Equips Local Children for School
Year 

Our NATCA family at the National Office in Washington came together again
this year to deliver 100 backpacks stuffed with school supplies to underserved
children in the Washington area. The NATCA Charitable Foundation (NCF)
and NATCA’s staff employee union, the Organized NATCA Employees Union
(ONUE), joined with local NATCA members and National Office staff to
purchase school supplies and fill backpacks for Community of Hope, which
donates supplies to local children for the school year.



PHOTO (left to right): Public Affairs Administrator Jessica Reed, NATCA’s Day
Concierge Maria Lynch, Website Administrator Julian Weaver, Meeting Planning and
Events Representative Mindy Soranno, and Senior Accounting Associate Sophia Wright

Enroll in Unum During Open Season

On June 20, NATCA began an enrollment open season for its popular Unum
group long-term disability (LTD) program. The Unum LTD program protects
NATCA members and their families with peace of mind in the event they lose
their medical or become disabled. LTD insurance can be the most important
part of your overall benefits package. 

In 2023, our Union is offering a number of incentives for new enrollees and
current plan participants. Learn more about these incentives here. 
 
Enroll today at natcadisability.com.
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